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Happy October

BRIARkids & families! 

Fall time is here and it’s my favorite 

season! October is Pastor Appreciation 

Month. Please be on the lookout for an 

email on something special I want to put 

together for Pastor Ken! If you do not 

receive emails from me, please send me 

an email to get added to my list! 

Remember…...fall for Jesus because he 

never leaves….

Birthdays
Trey Writesman-
October 8

Events
October 12-6:30PM Parent 
Zoom Meeting

If you cannot attend the 
meeting, please fill out the 
parent survey! Your input 
is so appreciated! 

Scripture
Memorize the 
scripture of the 
month by October 
31 and recite it to 
Mrs. Alisha for a 
special treat! 

God picks you from the 
patch, brings you in, and 
washes all the dirt off of 
you. He cuts off the top 
and scoops out all the 
yucky stuff. HE removes 
the seeds of doubt, hate, 
greed, etc. and then HE 
carves you a new smiling 
face and puts His light 
inside of you to shine for 
all the world to see. 

How is being a Christian 
like being a pumpkin? Scripture of the month!

Your word is a lamp to guide my feet 
and a light for my path. 

Psalms 119:105


